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T.G.H. James , Esq. , , \ \ 
Keeprre3; · Dept. of Egyptian Antiqu.i tie~, ·\ 
The British l'.iuseum, , 
London WC1B 3DG. 27~h De~ember, 197~. 

Dear Mr .James, 

1\ 

\ 
I thank you. for your l e tter of 28th Novemb4r 1 

concerning the specimens of fa ience . The red \ [ 
material in the middle looks to me differ ent in . 
nature f rom t hE white but this is entir ely a ·., 
layman's v i ew on optical .inspection. I have \ 
written to Dr. Werner tor.ask if he has any views 1 

on the matter . 

Yours sincer ely,. 

., 
H. N. Chittick 

Di rector 
'· •!-, 
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